
 
 
 
 

Notice of 
Public Hearing 

 
 
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held electronically by the Midway City Council on 
Tuesday, 18 August 2020, 6:00 p.m., using Zoom (Instructions for participation can be found at 
www.midwaycityut.org). Time will be allowed for public comment regarding the following item: 
 

Mountain Spa Property / Financial Support – Discuss and possibly approve $1.5 million for the 
reduction of density on the Mountain Spa Property on the west side of River Road and the south side 
of Burgi Lane. 
 

Information regarding the above item may be obtained from the Midway City Recorder at 75 North 100 
West, Midway (Midway City Office Building). The information will also be posted at 
http://www.midwaycityut.org/City-Council-Agendas-and-Minutes the Friday before the meeting. Midway 
City is happy to provide reasonable accommodations for individuals with disabilities. For assistance, 
please contact the Midway City Recorder at 1-435-654-3223 x118. 
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